

**Crash 3/4 I Part****FINAL MOCK****Speakout Starter: Units 6 - 9****DICTATION**

1. Listen to the teacher and write down the sentences you hear.

- 1 \_\_\_\_\_
- 2 \_\_\_\_\_
- 3 \_\_\_\_\_
- 4 \_\_\_\_\_
- 5 \_\_\_\_\_

**LISTENING COMPREHENSION**

2. Listen and fill in the missing information.

Example: Lisa is German and Luis is **Spanish**.

- 1 The woman orders a \_\_\_\_\_ sandwich.
- 2 The umbrella is \_\_\_\_\_ and costs £20.
- 3 The ticket costs \_\_\_\_\_.
- 4 The woman suggests a \_\_\_\_\_ restaurant.
- 5 The man wants a \_\_\_\_\_ room.
- 6 It's \_\_\_\_\_ (day of the week).

**VOCABULARY**

3. Complete the sentences with yesterday, ago, last or in.

Where were you **last** week?

- 1 I was born \_\_\_\_\_ 1990.
- 2 We were on holiday in France two weeks \_\_\_\_\_.
- 3 Mark wasn't at home \_\_\_\_\_ afternoon.
- 4 Jana's birthday is \_\_\_\_\_ April.
- 5 I was very tired \_\_\_\_\_ night.

**4. Complete the sentences using the correct form of the verbs in the box.**

|        |      |      |      |       |     |
|--------|------|------|------|-------|-----|
| borrow | lend | earn | sell | spend | pay |
|--------|------|------|------|-------|-----|

How much money did you **borrow** from Nick last week?

- 1 I like \_\_\_\_\_ money on my friends.
- 2 Can you \_\_\_\_\_ me €30 for my mother's birthday present?
- 3 Lucie \_\_\_\_\_ for my pizza yesterday. It was very generous of her.
- 4 I want \_\_\_\_\_ my books and DVDs on eBay.
- 5 Unfortunately I \_\_\_\_\_ very much when I wash cars but I enjoy it.

**5. Put the letters in the correct order to make words about places in the city.**

usmume **museum**

- 1 tropira \_\_\_\_\_
- 2 etrhate \_\_\_\_\_
- 3 gleryal \_\_\_\_\_
- 4 eclapa \_\_\_\_\_
- 5 trekam \_\_\_\_\_

**GRAMMAR**

**6. Complete the sentences with the correct form of like or want.**

**Do you like** doing housework?

- 1 I \_\_\_\_\_ to go out because it's very cold.
- 2 \_\_\_\_\_ Mike \_\_\_\_\_ watching DVDs?
- 3 Luke \_\_\_\_\_ to buy a new flat-screen TV.
- 4 Sarah \_\_\_\_\_ living in Tokyo because it's very expensive.
- 5 We \_\_\_\_\_ playing computer games with our friends. It's fun.

**7. Complete the sentences with the correct object pronouns.**

We don't understand. Can you repeat the question for **us**?

- 1 Dan and Brad are my brothers. Do you know \_\_\_\_\_?
- 2 I can't do this puzzle. Can you help \_\_\_\_\_?

- 3 I love pasta. Do you like \_\_\_\_\_ too?
- 4 Julia Roberts is a fantastic actress. I really like \_\_\_\_\_.
- 5 Where's Peter? I can't see \_\_\_\_\_.

**8. Choose the correct word.**

I **was** / were born in 1995.

- 1 We *wasn't* / *weren't* at Paul's party yesterday.
- 2 Dad *was* / *were* at work yesterday evening.
- 3 You *was* / *were* late again.
- 4 I *wasn't* / *weren't* at school yesterday.
- 5 They *was* / *were* on holiday in August.

**9. Complete using There is/are in the correct form.**

**Is there** a museum in your city?

- 1 \_\_\_\_\_ any shoppings in my town.
- 2 \_\_\_\_\_ a bus in the airport?
- 3 \_\_\_\_\_ a lot of shops here.
- 4 \_\_\_\_\_ any taxis?
- 5 \_\_\_\_\_ a train at 4 o'clock.

**READING COMPREHENSION**

**10. Read this article and answer the questions.**

**Our friends**

My name is Sally and I live in a quiet street near the centre of town. Our house is quite small but we've got a big garden. I live with my husband Geoff and our two children, Polly and Jack. There are three bedrooms, two bathrooms, a big living room, a sunny kitchen and a garage. We've got two cars there! The children have got their own play room in the loft so they can play games and listen to music there. I love this house and I love our neighbours too.

Tina lives opposite our house. She's a teacher at the same school where Geoff teaches. She's a good friend. We sometimes have a cup of coffee together in the afternoon after school but she's always busy at the weekends because she does a lot of housework. I never do any cleaning at the weekends because I want to spend time with the children. I

usually do it on Mondays. The children are very good and they help me a lot. They always lay the table, empty the dishwasher and tidy the living room.

Paolo lives near Tina and he's from Rome. He's a chef at the Italian restaurant in town. He's a really good cook and he makes dinner at his house for his friends. I love Italian food! He doesn't speak very good English but I speak Italian. He likes technology and he's got a big flat-screen TV and DVD player in the living room. I think he spends a lot of time on the Internet because he writes emails to his friends and family.

Who ...

isn't English? **Paolo**

- 1 Who does housework on Saturday and Sunday? \_\_\_\_\_
- 2 Who speaks Italian? \_\_\_\_\_
- 3 Who's married to Sally? \_\_\_\_\_
- 4 Who's got a room at the top of the house? \_\_\_\_\_
- 5 Who's got a computer? \_\_\_\_\_

### **WRITING PRODUCTION**

**11. Write about what you did last week. Write between 40 - 60 words.**